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Dear Colleague:

The first orthopaedic hospital in the United States, Hospital for Special Surgery (HSS), founded in 1863, is a voluntary non-profit hospital dedicated exclusively to diagnosing and treating orthopaedic and rheumatologic conditions from infancy to adulthood. Located in Midtown Manhattan, HSS is in close proximity to New York Presbyterian Hospital – Weill Medical College of Cornell University, Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center and The Rockefeller University.  The Research Division of the hospital is dedicated to basic and patient-oriented research of various musculoskeletal and immune system diseases, as well as to the development of innovative modalities for their treatment.  The NIH, NASA, US Army, Arthritis Foundation, Orthopedic Research and Educational Foundation, SLE Foundation and other funding sources support research at HSS.

We are currently conducting a search for the Research Controller.  Reporting to the Vice President for Finance, the Research Controller is responsible for the overall management and oversight of research finances which includes, sponsored research grant accounting, annual operating budget development, preparation and review of research financial and audit reports, development of the Facilities and Administrative Cost Rate, billing and drawdown activities and all finance and accounting activities as it relates to the Research Division.  The ability to effectively interface and communicate with the faculty to assess service satisfaction and improvement is important.
To qualify requires a degree in business administration or related field and a minimum of 7 years of progressively more experience in a sponsored research and academic setting, including comprehensive knowledge of sponsored research accounting, finance and budgeting.  The Research Controller must have the ability to work effectively and independently with diverse Hospital faculty, researchers, physicians, administration and professional’s external to the Hospital.
The Hospital for Special Surgery extends equal employment opportunity to all applicants regardless of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, marital status, sexual orientation, handicap or disability.

A letter of interest and resume should be sent to, E-mail accepted:

Mr. Vincent L. Grassia, Jr.

Vice President for Research 
Hospital for Special Surgery

535 East 70th Street

New York, NY  10021

E-mail: Grassiav@HSS.edu

